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Dear Families,

All of our children have been busy this week preparing for our Story
telling events next week. Across the Trust all schools are taking part,
with a big emphasis on oracy and retelling stories with expression.

Each event will begin at 2pm and days for each class are listed below
in our ‘dates for diary’ section. Each class will be sharing their story
with you at the beginning of the session and then there will be time to
share books with your children afterwards. Weather permitting, we
hope to hold each story telling event outside.

We hope to see lots of you there!

Have a lovely weekend!

ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK

Well done Hedgehogs

Hedgehogs 7%

Badgers 94.6%
Squirrels 94.4%
Owls 93.3%
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For Information

PROPERTY

JOIN THE BREW CREW

On Monday, 4™ July we are
hosting an NHS Big Tea
morning from 9.00am to
9.30am, and would love you to
join us for a cuppal

Last year, the NHS Big Tea
raised enough funds to support
over six hundred projects across
the UK. This year they hope to
raise more than ever before,
with the aim of supporting
1.5million NHS staff and
volunteers!

There will be donation buckets

around the school site on

Monday, 4™ July, so please be

sure to bring some change with
ou!

We have lots of
unnamed lost
property! If you have
lost any cardigans,
jumpers, coats,
joggers, hoodies, water
bottles etc, please take
a look. We will put it
out every Friday
between now and the
end of term, and any
unclaimed items will
be washed and added
to our pre-loved
uniform. Any non-
school uniform items
will be taken to our
nearest charity clothes
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In school this week
Windrush Dag

On Windrush Day on Wednesday, the children took part in a special
worship with Reverend Trudi. Each class then explored the Windrush
story further during their lessons and children shared the stories of their
relatives who came to England as part of the Windrush Generation.

Floclla Bejamin: % Duane Euen Year 2 used the book ‘Com'mg to

/A 22 é\\ England’ as inspiration to write their
{ A",':::',[',','," ‘f* .\ own account of a child who had just

made the long journey to Britain by

COﬂina 'to boat. What was the journey like?
: jlml How did you feel when you first

\ arrived? What did you notice about
G-l Britain first?

Here’s an excerpt from Harriet's account.
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In school this week

Gardening Club
Our gardening club have been very busy decorating and planting pots.

Don’t they
look lovely?
We can’t
wait to see
their next
project!

Squirrel Class Worship

Squirrel class welcomed their parents into [
school on Thursday for their class [ )
worship, and treated them to a showcase ’ '
of their music lessons! What a fantastic
performance — well done Year 2!

Blue Community Party
Our Canterbury Community had a blast at their party this afternoon!




